
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                  Reception Class News 

Friday 16th September 

We have had a wonderful first full week in school.  

The children have settled in beautifully and are getting 

used to the new routines and environment. They have 

loved meeting their Year 6 Buddies and sharing lunch 

and break with them. We have joined in with the rest 

of school to give thanks for the life and service of 

Queen Elizabeth.  

 

Open Door 

Every Tuesday after school you are very welcome to 

come into the classroom with your child. They can 

show you any work they have done in their books or 

pictures they have on display. Please wait until the 

children have all left the classroom and then you will 

be very welcome! 

 

Seesaw 

You will have received your unique login for our online 

Learning Journal. Please speak to Mrs Moores if there 

are any issues with it. We hope you enjoy getting a 

snapshot of what your child gets up to every day. 

Please comment on any posts and let us know if your 

child has been showing you any of their learning at 

home. 

Dates for the diary 
 

21st September – Phonics 

Information Evening, 6.00pm. 

7th October – Autumn Praise, all 

welcome 

9th October – Harvest Service at 

St Christopher’s Church, 9.30am 

Our Christian Value this week is 

Thankfulness 

 

 

  

Reminders 

For safety reasons please can all earrings be removed for PE on Fridays.  

Please label absolutely everything, eg bottles, snack boxes, clothing. Thank you. 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this 

week in class has been 

‘Relevant’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Curriculum Award – Everyone in Reception for a FANTASTIC start! 

Christian Value Certificate – Leo S for wonderful manners at lunchtime. 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

 


